June 1, 2000

To Whom It May Concern:

We have been asked to provide a letter of reference by Legalett Canada.
Legalett canada was the supplier for the materials for our Legalett
foundation system. The Legalett Foundation system provides the comfort
heat for our entire house, and is the frost protected foundation.

We have been living in our Legalett-heated residence for 3 years now, and
in that time, have observed that it provides a very comfortable living
environment. The floors are warm for the feet, and there is no dampness or
mould in the concrete floors, which instead, are warm and dry. The
temperature is very stable, and is not affected by opening doors, or even
power outages.

The Legalett System is essentially silent, with no loud noise, or

significant air movement or drafts. Since the floors and our feet are

warm, we are able to maintain a lower air temperature, reducing the energy
required to heat our residence. Very little maintenance is required.

We are happy with our Legalett system, and it is what we were expecting for
the radiant heated foundation of our home. The service level from the
company and it’s installers was very good. If we were to build another
home for ourselves, we would not hesitate to use the Legalett system again.

If we can provide any more information, please don’t hesitate to contact
us.

Sincerely,

Mw ;A«ka’/—

Mike Sander

Christine Blais



